
 

Wanju and Waterloo Advisory Group 

Meeting 
 

Shire of Dardanup Council Chambers, 1 Council Drive, Eaton 

Wednesday, 3 November 2021 l 5.00pm - 7.00pm 

Agenda 

Facilitation  
The meeting will be facilitated by André Schönfeldt – CEO of the Shire of Dardanup.  

 

4.45 pm Registration              Tea and Coffee on Arrival 

5.00 pm 

 

Welcome  

 Welcome and Acknowledgment of Country 

 Outline of Meeting  

Cr Michael Bennett 

Shire President  

André Schönfeldt 

Chief Executive Officer 

5.05 pm 

 

GBRS Amendments Susan Oosthuizen  

Director Sustainable 

Development 

5:15 pm Update on District Water Management Strategy and 

Supporting studies: 

 Drainage Planning 

 Fit for purpose water supply prefeasibility study,  

 Landscape plan and  

 How these are also being considered in the DCP 

for Wanju/Waterloo. 

Krish Seewraj 

Planning Advice Program 

Manager - DWER 

5.30 pm Developer Contribution Plan & Scheme Amendment 

 Wanju / Waterloo DCP update 

Susan Oosthuizen  

Director Sustainable 

Development 

6.00 pm Bunbury Outer Ring Road and Related Road Closures 

 

Nathan Ryder 

Manager Infrastructure, 

Planning & Design 



6.45 pm 

 

Questions All 

7.00 pm Finish 

 

 


